South Bersted CE Primary School

Church Lane Bognor Regis West Sussex PO22 9PZ

Tel: 01243 821678 office@southbersted.co.uk www.southbersted.co.uk



Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin

14th December 2021



Dear Parents and Carers

Year 1 Phonics and Reading - Parent Information Session

To deepen your understanding of how we teach early reading and phonics, we will be holding a parent workshop on **Wednesday 12**th **January 2022**.

The aims of the workshop are for parents and carers to learn more about:

- how children learn to read,
- the importance of developing children's vocabulary,
- how we teach phonics and the format of a lesson,
- the expectations of the phonics screening in June,
- how you can further support your child's learning at home.

The workshop will begin at 2.30pm and will finish by 3.00pm.

If you would like to attend, please confirm to the school office by Class Dojo no later than **Friday 7**th **January 2022.**

Yours sincerely

For South Bersted School















